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COMMISSIONER
MEVORARKDUY FOF: Marty Malsch, OGC .
FROM: James K, Asselstine /4/‘.—\_
SUBJECT: CCURTESY VISIT FROM DR, WILLIAM CATACCSINOS

In response to SECY's request for all communications concerning the
licensing of Shoreham in 1984, ! can only report a courtesy visit from
Or. William Catacosinos, LILCO's Board Chairman, on February 23, 1984,
Or. Catacosinos stopped by to introduce himself and discuss a little
about his background. Issues regarding the licensing of Shoreham,
including scheduling matters, hearings, Qmergency planning issues,
diesel generators and any other substantive fssues, were not discussed.
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